
 
Our Vision Statement:  754 Primary School will maximise opportunities for its students to be resilient learners in an 
         ever changing world. 
The Values of 754 revolve around: Resilience, Responsibility and Respect. Our whole school approach of School Wide 
     Positive Behaviour Support, is the Framework to support these values.   
 

Newsletter  2018 Week 1 Term 2  
 
Hi all and welcome to term 2!  
 
I hope that all our families enjoyed a lovely break and had the opportunity to just enjoy some time 
to relax and spend quality time together. I certainly was busy visiting friends and family and simply 
having a few days away from work. But, we were all back on board yesterday and I really enjoyed 
the smiles on the faces of the kids! 

 
The yard during first break was “alive” with a full new set of scooter ramps. 
Meg Langley’s father (Robert) very generously volunteered his time to build 
us 3 big ramps and 3 smaller ramps. The kids absolutely loved them and set 
themselves up a “super circuit”. We had bikes, scooters and skateboards all manoeuvring 
their way around the course! Excellent! There will be a video uploaded soon! While walking 

the yard, I also saw kids in the junior sand pit making a Dinosaur Jurassic Park! Check out the  
pictures! I love watching kids play, invent and develop their resilience skills.  
 
Today we have Dan Petro working in our classrooms. Dan has been involved in the school for a 
couple of years now and I look forward to his continued involvement. Dan will be in each classroom 
supporting our work in assuring that all children’s needs are being catered for in developing their 
individual programs. Dan will also be running a FREE PARENT INFORMATION NIGHT on Thursday 
19th April. This will be at 754, in the staffroom from 6.30pm to 8.00pm. Child care will be provided 
and I really encourage all parents to come along to this informative event. Dan will give very  
practical advice and suggestions, plus he is always willing to answer your questions. Unfortunately 
I will not be able to be present on the Thursday night as I will be in Warragul, involved a SEVR 
(South East Victorian Region) performance review.  
 
As you know, Monday was a student free day. This was a fantastic professional development day 
all about reading at 754. We have a non negotiable way of teaching reading in all classrooms, that 
promotes consistency and of course we insist on excellence at all times! I am excited about the  
potential for improvement in all areas of study, but in particular the reading results for our kids 
should truly “kick off” now! All staff were well and truly engaged and excited by the day’s learning. 
 
Staff changes: Stephanie Hanson w ill be leaving us at the end of this week. Stephanie’s 
family are moving to Tasmania and she has been successful at attaining a job at a school in Burnie. 
We will certainly miss Stephanie and her excellent classroom teaching - we wish her and her family 
well with their new adventure. Tonight staff will be having a dinner to celebrate Stephanie’s work 
at 754. 
Angela Bell will be working in 56A for the remainder of the year. Angela has already this 
year completed a lot of emergency work and so I am really confident that it will be a smooth  
transition for all 56A students. 

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 

        Wednesday 18th April 2018 

Phone:  5152 4395 
Email:  bairnsdale.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Website: www.bairnsdale754ps.vic.edu.au 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/
BairnsdalePrimarySchool  
Office Hours 8.30am—4.00pm 

April 
 
19th: Sailing/ First Aid Grade 5&6  
20th: Dan Petro -  Behavioural Analyst  
    Parent  Information Night  6.30 - 8.00pm 
 
23rd: School Anzac Day Service 9.00am  
25th: Anzac Day (Public Holiday)  
 
 
Breakfast Club: Run by the Salvation Army 
Monday and Thursday 8.15am - 8.45am 

May  
 
4th: School Cross Country 
 
15th: Naplan Yr 3 and Yr 5 
16th: Naplan Yr 3 and Yr 5 
17th: Naplan Yr 3 and Yr 5 
18th: Division Cross Country 
  
 
754 Community Playgroup:  
Every Thursday 9.00am - 11.00am in the hall. 
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Continued:  
Whilst on the 56 team, this week will see each grade go sailing for a day and completing first aid 
training for another day. Tuesday was the first of the days and all feedback was outstanding. 
(Thank goodness, the wind dropped down a little) I’m sure that all the students will enjoy being 
challenged both mentally and physically in this demanding sport, plus, having first aid knowledge is 
always a skill for life. A little like house insurance, something we should have, but never want to 
use. 
 
Thanks for the chat and I hope that you are able to get along to Dan’s parent information night. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dan Petro: 
Dan will be working in our school on Wednesday the 18th April. Dan will be in  
classrooms observing behaviours and actions of staff and students. He will also be running a Parent 
Information Night on Thursday 19th here at 754. Please note the information on the flyer. This is a 
really good chance to get first hand, practical support during a question and answer format. 
 
ANZAC Day Parade: 
Our school will again be participating in the ANZAC Day parade on Wednesday 25th of April. If you 
would like your child to participate in the march we are asking that they meet outside the  
Bairnsdale Post Office in full school uniform at 10.30am.  
 
ANZAC Day Service: 
On Monday 23rd April we will be having our special 
ANZAC Day service at Assembly. Children are invited 
to bring a posy of flowers to lay under the flagpole. 
The ANZAC Day assembly will begin at 9.00am in the 
hall. 
 
Canteen: 
Dear Parents/Carers just a brief reminder to say that our canteen is open from Tuesday to Friday 
each week. There is a current menu attached to this newsletter or alternatively you can find one on 
our Facebook Page or our Bairnsdale Primary School website. All items that were previously classed 
as specials and only ordered on certain days like (Nacho’s on Thursday's) can now be ordered  
every day.  
 
Bairnsdale Secondary College Open Night: 
Bairnsdale Secondary College will be holding an open night on Wednesday 9th May from  
6.15pm - 7.00pm, the school will be open to Parents/Carers and students to have a look around 
and from 7.00pm - 8.00pm there will be a presentation to parents. If Parents/Carers would like a 
guided tour of the school please phone the college on 5150-4800 to book an appointment. 
 
Coles Sports for School: 
Please don’t forget to send your Coles Sports for Schools vouchers to school as soon as 
you can. We still have a few weeks before they close voucher acceptance.  
 
School Absences:  
Parents/Carers, please remember to call the school by 9.00am if your child/children are going to be 
absent this will enable us to mark them accordingly on the roll and save you a phone call from our 
attendance officer. 
 
Rotary Community Award: 
Year 6 students have received their community award diaries and have begun planning for their 
award.  

 
Learning Club: 
Learning club begins on Monday 23rd April after school.  
 
 

Talk soon.  
Trudie Nagle 

Principal 
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Student Awards 
 

 
Prep A:  
   
1 /2 A:  
       
1 /2 B:  
   
1/2 C:  
 
3/4 A:  

               No Awards due to the Holidays  
3/4 B:  
 
3/4 C:   
  
5/6 A:   
           
5/6 B:   
    .          
5/6 C:   
       
5/6 D:  
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Canteen News 

 

 
Canteen Closed on Monday’s 

 
Slushies are now available at the canteen.  

 
Volunteers welcome from 9:30am to 10:50am  

If interested please see Dan at the canteen or leave your 
name and number with the office staff. 
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Staff Training Day  
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Lucknow Football Netball Club  
Auskick & Net Set Go Program 2018 

 

Auskick and Net-Set-GO is a fun, safe, social and active program 
for girls and boys. 

Programs begin on the 18 April 2018 at 4.30pm at the Lucknow Recrea-
tion Reserve, Great Alpine Road Lucknow 

 

Children will learn the fundamental motor skills vital for future physical ac-
tivity and sport participation as well as learning how to interact with other 
children as part of a team in small group activities. 
These programs provide a great opportunity for parents to interact with 

their kids through the activities, have the opportunity to make new friends, learn about the game and 
spend quality time with your children. 
 

It gives kids of all abilities a positive introduction to football and netball and teaches them the basic 
skills of the sport  
 

Auskick Program         (Age 5 -12)     Cost   $85.00 Register at   www.aflauskick.com.au 

Net-Set-GO Program  (Age 5 – 10)   Cost   $65.00 Register at:   www.netsetgo.asn.au   
 
and select the Lucknow Centre. 
 

Note:    
Net-Set-GO is divided into three tiers; Net, Set and GO, meaning that your child will learn at a pace 
that’s right for their age and ability. 
 

Co-Ordinator   Jessica Watts    0415 782 418 

Auskick Coach   Marc Taylor    0439 072 933 

Net-Set-Go Coach   Cara Scott    0430 030 788  Trudy Bull   0409 242 396 
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